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 ‘Do to others as you would have them do to you.’ 

         Luke 6:31  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This half term, we have begun to look at our value of respect and 
what this means to us at St Wilfrid’s and the wider world. We will 

be exploring how we respect each other and the people we come 
into contact with. Also, we will focus on how we respect ours and 
others property. As with the other values, we will have 

opportunities to share this with our year group and with our buddy year group as 
well. 

 
 

Our Book Day 
The children (and staff) looked wonderful today and showed off such a range 
of different characters from a variety of stories. During our assemblies today, 

the children paraded in front of each other, showing off their costumes and 
marvelling at the creativity and celebrating the effort on show. The teachers 

and staff put their heads together and chose a winner from every class (shown 
in the pictures below), they were awarded a £5 voucher to spend at the book 
fair after school on Monday and Tuesday next week (children can also spend 

their world book day token). 
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‘The Journey to Excellence’ – Wednesday 27th March at 7pm 
As we continue to embed the improvements made at 

St Wilfrid’s since the Ofsted Inspection, we are 
planning for the future direction of the school and the 

educational experience we would like to offer our 
children. Our aim, unsurprisingly, is to be a school 
where our children are happy and successful in a 

range of areas and go on to Secondary education still 
having a wide range of choices for their future. 

How we achieve this is in continued partnership with yourselves as we support 
each other to develop the children in our care. Therefore, we would like to invite 
you to a presentation on Wednesday 27th March to share with you our progress 

so far, our vision for the school and where we see ourselves in 3 to 5 years’ 
time.  

 
Freshen Up day! 
Tomorrow, we have another of our ‘Freshen Up!’ days and thank you to all who 

have signed up to help either with some gardening in the junior playground or 
with painting the year 3 and 4 corridor. If you have gardening tools, gloves etc 

that would be a great help.  
Your support is invaluable and we are looking forward to the day tomorrow. 

Please enter through the junior gate (opening at 10.30) and you will find us 
there. I would also like to thank ‘Up Country’ who have donated some materials 
to help the projects tomorrow. 

 
‘Red Nose Day 2019’ 

Next Friday, we will be raising money for Comic Relief 
by wearing something red! This can be as simple as 
one of the red noses or a whole outfit of red! If 

children would like to donate £1 towards this charity 
then this will be collected by the Dream Team and the 

money sent off to Comic Relief. 

Kind regards, 

 

Simon Hateley 

 
 

 
 


